
 

 

 
 

Dear Brighton Resident:

Brighton Grassroots is an organization of 

citizens, devoted to keeping the community 

informed as to what is happening in our Town 

government, and ensuring that our elected 

Town officials are held accountable, 

transparent, and responsive to Brighton 

residents. 

BrightonGrassroots.org was formed by concerned citizens 

who were deeply alarmed by the Town’s actions and lack of 

transparency in the Whole Foods Plaza approval process, and 

decided we needed to do something as a community.  We 

are not opposed to development (nor to a properly sized 

Whole Foods Plaza that goes through the regular zoning 

process).  Here’s what we are opposed to:

Brighton Citizens for Responsive Town Government

 

To all Brighton Town Planning Board members:

 
-William Price

-Laura Civiletti

-Pamela Delaney

-David Fader
-John Osowski

-Jason Babcock Stiner

-James Wentworth
 
On behalf of the all the supporters of Brighton Grassroots and the 78% 

of Brighton residents polled who did not want the Whole Foods Plaza to 

be supersized through Incentive Zoning,

 
THANK YOU for agreeing to impose the following conditions on the 

Whole Foods Plaza approval – that it will not proceed unless there is 

proof from Whole Foods that:
 
1)	 There will be no Amazon Prime Locker  

	 (which would have greatly increased the traffic);

2)	 There will not be restaurant and pub inside the Whole Foods 

	 (which would have greatly increased traffic);

3)	 There will be no more than 2 trucks per day making deliveries 

	 to the Whole Foods store.
 
The Developer promised all of the above, but you are actually holding 

him accountable with these three conditions – and making them a 

condition of any approval !
 
We appreciate you hearing and protecting the Community, and our 

safety on Monroe Ave!

Howie Jacobson, Founding Member, 3rd generation Brightonian

2604 Elmwood Avenue • Suite 208 • Rochester, NY 14618

Howie@BrightonGrassroots.org

BrightonGrassRoots.org


